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Exciting News! Effective July 1, 2024, the NJSIG Claims Department will begin adjusting all E&O claims 
made and reported to NJSIG on or after 7/1/24. While Summit Risk Services did a great job handling 
claims for our members, we, at NJSIG, know no one takes care of our members like we do and are hap-
py to take on this responsibility on the E&O line. 
  
NJSIG will retain (self-insure) the first $1,000,000 in primary E&O coverage in lieu of Lexington Insurance 
Company (AIG) effective 7/1/24. Members must report all known losses and incidents which may 
give rise to a potential claim to Summit Risk Services on behalf of AIG before 7/1/2024 as losses 
occurring prior to 7/1/24 will be excluded from coverage under the 2024-2025 NJSIG claims-made 
coverage document. No substantive changes or reductions in coverage have been made to the 2024-
2025 NJSIG coverage document. Effective 7/1/24, the NJSIG Claims Department will begin adjusting all 
E&O claims made and reported to NJSIG on or after 7/1/24. Summit Risk Services will continue to adjust 
all E&O claims made and reported prior to 7/1/24. Please report all new claims made on or after 7/1/24 
directly to NJSIG (not Summit Risk Services). 
 
Remember, Summit Risk Services will continue to adjust all E&O claims made and reported prior to 
7/1/24. Please report all new claims made on or after 7/1/24 directly to NJSIG. We are eager to begin this 
change and are looking forward to having more control over claims handling and the possibility of adding 
to our surplus during successful policy years. 
 
Just a reminder, all districts that have school board leader liability or “SBLL” coverage, also referred to as 
Errors and Omissions or “E&O” coverage, with NJSIG are entitled to use NJSIG’s Employment Practices 
Hotline Attorney (NEPHA) and its accompanying online employment resources, at no additional charge!  
  
Call or email the hotline today: 201-623-1223 | NEPHA@cgajlaw.com 

Click here to learn more about this value added service. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Member Services representatives Joe Semptimphel-
ter (jsemptimphelter@njsig.org) and Joanna Radomicki (jradomicki@njsig.org). 

REMINDER: Broker of Records (BOR) are due June 10, 2024.  
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Title IX Updates – Vector Solutions Training Courses  
 
Following the release of the long-awaited Title IX regulations by the U.S. Department of Education 
on April 19, 2024, Vector Solutions, NJSIG's online training partner, has been diligently updating all 
courses for NJSIG members to reflect these changes. Recognizing the significant impact these regu-
lations will have on the compliance landscape for K-12 schools, Vector Solutions aims to complete 
the updates by August 1, 2024. This timeline ensures that educational institutions can train their staff 
on the new requirements before the school year begins. 
 
In partnership with NJSIG, Vector Solutions remains dedicated to supporting safety, compliance, and 
prevention efforts, enabling everyone to learn, work, and thrive! 
 
For additional resources: 
Click here for a list of Vector Solutions courses being updated. 
Click here for Vector Solutions webinar recording: Title IX: New Regulations and New Compliance 
Requirements for K-12 Schools. 

Click here for slides from Title IX Webinar. 

 Click here for a full library of Vector Solutions K-12 staff trainings. 

If you need assistance with your Vector Solutions account, please email riskcontrol@njsig.org or 
contact Vector Solutions directly at support.education@vectorsolutions.com or 800-434-0154. 

NJSIG's Safety Grant Portal Closing on 
June 1st! 
  
NJSIG's Safety Grant Portal is open and will be closing 
on June 1, 2024. If you have not submitted your applica-
tions, please do so as soon as possible! 
  
Click here to access NJSIG's Safety Grant Portal. 

Click here for Safety Grant Portal login instructions. 

 
For any questions or concerns, please contact Joanne Gunter, 
Senior Safety & Risk Control Coordinator 609-386-6060 x 
3021, jgunter@njsig.org or email grants@njsig.org. 
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